
 
 Understanding and Preparing for the new 

Quality Assurance Requirements of the 

Office for Students (OfS) 

 

This tailored service will provide support for Landex members in preparing for the new quality 

assurance requirements of the Office for Students (OfS). It is designed for senior managers and 

leaders in high education providers (HEPs). 

 

Following the Higher Education and Research Act (2017), registration with the OfS is a requirement 

for all HEPs in England wishing to access public funding for student’s tuition fees from September 

2019. The conditions of initial and ongoing registration will require that providers have appropriate 

and robust internal systems for quality assurance in place and are able to identify and respond to 

significant indicators at risk. 

 

This service will be tailored to the specific needs of each institution, based upon a negotiate 

programme, focused upon the particular context and mission of the provider. It will include issues 

relevant to data collection, reporting, management, governance and institutional self-evaluation. 

To reserve your preferred dates for this activity, please contact 

heatheryates@landex.org.uk  

mailto:meganwelford@landex.org.uk

